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Beautiful Burial Grounds

three things in February
 

Thank you for opening our end of February newsletter 

containing three things we hope will be of interest.

 
 

 

 

Love your Burial Ground Week/Churches Count on

Nature 2025 registration opening on 17th March
 

Love your Burial Ground Week/Churches Count on Nature 2025 will run

from 7th to 15th June this year, and registration will start on 17th March.

Even if you have taken part before, do please register via the website so that

your event can be added to the listing and map.

We are looking forward to another great year of history talks, picnics,

bioblitzes, recording events and photography competitions!

The National Federation of Cemetery Friends will again be joining us as part

of National Cemeteries Week

 

Keep an eye here to see the registration form go live
 

mailto:enquiries@cfga.org.uk
mailto:ctcinfohub@gmail.com
https://rgovaf.fi76.fdske.com/e/c/01jn1mefd4yyrgc173sbkpe2jw/01jn1mefd57f2t5csz0w4exxnj


 

Love your Yew Week update
 

We were delighted with the response to our inaugural Love your Yew Week

initiative, in partnership with the Ancient Yew Group. 

It's not to late to send us your yew photographs at enquiries@cfga.org.uk,

and if you didn't get the chance to deal with your ivy this time, don't forget

that you can do it any time outside the bird nesting season.

To view our gallery of yew trees as well as other downloads and

resources, click here

 

 

​​

More veteran trees!
 

We all know how important yew trees are, but they are not the only veteran

trees to be found in many churchyards and other burial grounds. 

For an in depth look at the range of veteran trees, with sections as diverse as

management, folklore and interpretation as well as a look at the question

What is an ancient or veteran tree? why not download our Guide to

Ancient and Veteran Trees.  

https://rgovaf.fi76.fdske.com/e/c/01jn1mefd4yyrgc173sbkpe2jw/01jn1mefd57f2t5csz0y602cbh
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https://rgovaf.fi76.fdske.com/e/c/01jn1mefd4yyrgc173sbkpe2jw/01jn1mefd57f2t5csz11v2pxjg
https://rgovaf.fi76.fdske.com/e/c/01jn1mefd4yyrgc173sbkpe2jw/01jn1mefd57f2t5csz132hrmpf
https://rgovaf.fi76.fdske.com/e/c/01jn1mefd4yyrgc173sbkpe2jw/01jn1mefd57f2t5csz132hrmpf
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